02/20/2025

Dear Oklahoma City Planning Department,
Case # PUD-2055

| am writing to express my concerns regarding the proposed rezoning plan for the Kirkpatrick Family
Fund Real Estate, LLC that includes some of my property that belongs to 5107 Burr Oaks Rd. | am
opposed to the inclusion of my property in this rezoning after | received a letter that stated my property

Will not be included but when the land survey was done it shows some of the property on the other side
of the ravine belongs to 5107 Burr Oaks.

The increase of traffic and noise levels would be detrimental to the current residents close by.

)
Terry and LaTrenda Sellars /






